Oregon Public Utility Commission

Main Hearing Room

550 Capitol Street NE

Salem, Oregon 97308

Sent via facsimile 503-378-5505 & Electronic Mail

February 6", 2015

To: PUC

From: Peter Greenberg
P.O. Box 1483
Albany, OR 97321
pgpvllc@gmail.com

Subject: Extension of Time
(Docket No. UM 1538)

Request by PGPV, LLC for a waiver of the 12-month solar photovoltaic system installation requirement pursuant
to OAR 860-084-0210 (1)

To Whom it May Concern,
We would like to request an extension for the following project:

Safe Haven Humane Society; Size: 100 kw
Original Deadline: 04/18/2015
Extension Requested: 2 months; 6/15/2014

Reasons for Extension:

In April of 2014 Safe Haven Humane Society was awarded a slot in the VIR program for a 100 kW solar
photovoltaic system at their new location. At that time they were preparing to move into their new facility,
which would be ready after an extensive remodel. This remodel ended up taking 6-months longer than
anticipated. During the course of this remodel minor roof leaks were discovered in the building where the solar
array will be located. They are planning to re-roof the entire building in five years; however, in May they will be
re-roofing the section of roof that will accommodate the solar array. May is the earliest time that will be dry
enough to re-roof this section.

Energy Wise has already purchased the solar modules and racking for this installation. The racking will be
installed prior to the re-roofing. After the re-roofing is complete in May, the solar panels will be installed. This
will allow Energy Wise ample time to finish the installation before the June 15" extension deadline.

Company Background:

Energy Wise Lighting, Inc. and their sister company PGPV, LLC are the largest owners of solar PV systems on
K-12 schools, Boys and Girls Clubs, churches and other nonprofits in the State. We've installed over 80 solar
PV systems under the VIR program in Oregon, ranging in size from 10 kW to 500 kW, for a total installed
capacity of over 4.5 MW. Over the next 15 years, our systems will inject millions of dollars back into Oregon
schools, nonprofits and farmers in the form of host fees.

Sincerely,

/s/ Peter Greenberg
pgpvllc@gmail.com



